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|\ Seattle
|I;\ Department of
Transportation

P.0. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

Long-term bridge closure

will begin as early as September 23
During construction, Fairview Ave N between Eastlake Ave
E and Aloha St will be closed to all through traffic including
people walking and biking. Local access will be maintained
forarea businesses and residents.

The best way to stay informed about this projectis to sign
up for our project email list. To get more information and to
sign up for our emails, please visit the project webpage.

www.seattle.gov/transportation/fairviewbridge.htm

PROJECT INFORMATION AND CONTACT
fairviewbridge@seattle.gov, (206) 775-8715
www.seattle.gov/transportation/fairviewbridge.htm
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